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Order

A status conference was held on December 1, 2021 to review proceedings pending at the

PAB and to determine the schedule going forward in this case. Based on the information provided

during the status conference, PAB action to date will likely resolve most, if not all, claims pending

in this case, and further proceedings in this matter would be premature at this time. Accordingly,

the parties shall file a status report on or before April 1, 2022, and a further order will thereafter

issue as appropriate and necessary. The parties shall promptly notify the board in the event this

case resolves in the interim.

So ordered.
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